									Friday 5th June 2020
Dear Parents,

We are keen to continue providing the children with PE sessions and other outdoor activities, but in order to do this within our class groups or 'bubbles' and without any paths crossing, we have had to implement quite a complex timetable. Below you will see a table stating which day your child will have a PE session. On this day, they will need to come to school in their PE kit (if this no longer fits, please do not worry, they simply need to wear something as close to their usual kit as possible), taking into account the weather; if they need to wear joggers and their Fitness Friday/similar jumper, that is fine. All PE will be outdoors.

The children have other timetabled outdoor slots, but they will do these in their usual school uniform.

Critical worker children should wear their Fitness Friday/similar gear each Friday.


Please ensure your child wears their PE kit to school on the following days (please note, class teacher's names refer to their current group and not their class prior to lockdown):
Monday - Miss Fisher's group (Y6), Miss Moore's group (Y6), Mr Roger's group (Y1) and Mr Bennett's group (Y2)
Tuesday - Mrs Burton's group (Rec), Miss Cheng's group (Y3&5), Mrs Davies' group (Y4), Mrs Royall's group (Nursery (Mon/Tues group))
Wednesday - Mrs Chapman's group (Rec), Mr Drakeley's group (Y1), Mrs Lomax's group (Y1), Mrs Daniels' group (Rec)
Thursday - Mrs Jones' group (Nursery (Wed/Thurs group))

Hopefully that makes sense, but if you have any queries, please do get in touch.

Best wishes,
Mrs Harrison

